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Sponsor Statement 
 

 

SR 3 NGO Support for State Veterans - Senator Mike Shower 

 

 

SR 3 was introduced to encourage nonprofits that serve military veterans to keep a 

greater portion of the money raised for veterans, in Alaska.   

Alaska is home to the highest per capita of veterans of any state in the union.  

Local Alaskan’s are very generous with their support of our veteran population.  

This makes Alaska a very lucrative place to raise money by nonprofits that serve 

veterans.  This resolution was written to encourage nonprofits to honor the 

commitment Alaskans make to their veterans by supporting programs for veterans 

and encourage nonprofits to keep the greatest amount of money possible that is 

raised in Alaska for Alaskan veterans. 

Alaska State Legislature 
 
  

 Senator Mike Shower, Chair               Senator Lora Reinbold, Vice Chair 

 Interim: 600 E Railroad Ave., Ste 1              Senator Mia Costello 

 Wasilla, AK 99654             Senator Roger Holland 

 (907) 376-3370    Senator Scott Kawasaki 

 

 

 

Senate State Affairs Committee  


